Subject—Online payment of Tuesday League Fee at Chester Golf Club

Dear Female Members,

We hope winter is treating you well and thoughts will soon turn to warmer weather, fairways, greens....and GOLF!

Chester Golf Club recently sent out the membership renewal form for the 2023 season. The Women's Division welcomes new and returning members to the Tuesday morning play. For those with an established handicap, this league is great way to meet new people, foster camaraderie, enjoy our beautiful course, and have a guaranteed game each week.

A convenient way to join the Tuesday league is to check the box on the renewal form and include the \$20 fee with your renewal payment. The fee helps fund prizes and clinics on this day throughout the season running from May to September.

Don't miss out on this easy preferred way to join! Just go to Online Services on the Chester Golf Club Website, Select Membership, and then scroll down to the section Back Shop and select WD Tuesday League.

Thank you for taking the time to ensure you are included in the Women's Tuesday league. Looking forward to seeing you!

Yours Truly,

Linda Oliver
President - Women's Division